School District Comment on student count averaging
Dear Mr. Flora, 
          Thank you again for the opportunity to respond.  The Galena City School District would support a second count period in an effort to allow school funding dollars to follow the students.   We hear so often that student’s move after the count period causing problems both for the school losing the student and the school receiving students.  Larger districts have an economy of number and in my opinion are affected less.  Some argue their challenge is simply larger.  A second count would provide potential adjustment that (should, could, would) allow funds to follow the students.  Some will argue, “schools already have staff contracted and to remove levels of funding will present financial shortfalls”.   School budgeting requires certain speculation; the legislature has mediated some of that through “hold-harmless” protection which possibly could serve this second count?  In the end we support, “the money should follow the student”.  
          
Respectfully,
Jim Smith, Galena City Schools Superintendent

